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NOTICE TO ALL ASSESSOR AND MODERATOR APPLICANTS

Delays with the registration of assessor and moderator

This serves to communicate the challenges that PSETA is currently experiencing regarding
the registration of assessors and moderators on the INDICIUM system. Unfortunately, this
has caused an enormous backlog and delays in the issuing of registration letters. This
includes new / renewal applications as well as the extension of scope for both assessor and

moderator registration. Those affected include applications submitted from the 75t January

2019 - to date.
Please note that a notice will be issued once these challenges have been resolved.
We apologies for the inconveniences that this might have caused.

All queries related to this matter can be send to Ms Luceth Machebe at

lucethm@pseta.org.za.

Kind regards

Benjamin Motlhabane

ETQA Manager
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